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DATE 30th September 1985
Mr Kenneth Wee
Through:
The Principal Q{’

Queensway Sec Schoo \
Margaret Drive

Singapore
Dear Mr Wee

This is just to thank you for the talk on
"Ability Group Teaching'" you gave to the English
Language teachers from our school and from Braddell
and Pei Dao Secondary School.

The teachers found your talk both interesting
and useful, as it has given them an idea of a new
approach to the teaching of the subject.

Thank you once again for giving of your time.

Yours sincerely

LOO PUI WAH
Principal



